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Wednesday 6th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you are aware, Oaklands Infant School had a full Ofsted Inspection, earlier this term on Tuesday 
31st October and Wednesday 1st November 2023.   
 
We are now able to share the final report with you. 
 
We are extremely proud to inform you that we continue to be officially rated as a GOOD school by 
Ofsted. 

The report is overwhelmingly positive and reflects the hard work undertaken by our staff to provide a 
safe environment where our pupils can learn and develop.  There are some wonderful comments on 
the strong intent and implication of our curriculum, the ambition of our leaders and the high levels of 
good behaviour displayed by pupils during the inspection.  It also recognises how we emphasise 
equality, diversity, and inclusion across our whole community. 

We are particularly proud that our teachers and support staff are praised throughout the report with 
clear recognition of our strengths in early years provision, SEND support and attitudes to learning. 

Your feedback as parents and carers in the Ofsted questionnaire was brilliant and the inspectors spoke 
about the hugely positive comments you made about our school.  Thank you so much for your ongoing 
support. 
 
This is a fantastic achievement for everyone in our school community, but we want to extend a huge, 
huge thank you to all the staff at Oaklands Infant School.  This inspection report outlines something 
that has been true for a very long time – that their care, commitment, and dedication allow the school 
to be a place where our children are nurtured, valued, and encouraged to be individuals who flourish 
through a creative curriculum.  It truly is a school where they can develop deep roots for future 
growth.   
 

Yours sincerely      

    

Miss E Weston   Mr M Parker 

Acting Headteacher  Chair of Governors 

 


